[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear current and future patrons of Dream Orchestra, 
Hello, my name is Daniel Suk, and I am the Artistic Director of Dream Orchestra. I am so delighted to introduce our ensemble. Through our dedication and passion, we serve our communities with unforgettable musical events. I believe the uplifting power of classical music is good for the people and especially for our next generation. Here at Dream Orchestra, we are using music to educate our youth, raise funds for other charity organizations, and create jobs for our local musicians.  
We hire more than 200 professional musicians a year under union standards. At the same time, we provide performance opportunities and scholarships for the next generation of musicians. We are working hard to sustain the quality of classical music and to secure its future. 
Your contributions help us to continue our work for the community through the art of classical music. Thank you for your consideration, and I hope you can become our partner in the future. 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Suk 
Artistic Director and Conductor
Please make check payable: Dream Orchestra
Send it to: PO BOX 151506, Los Angeles, CA 90015 
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